Name:		
	nformation about Gandhi from Chapter One.	
Name:	¹ Karamchand Gandhi	
Born in:	Porbandar, in the west of ²	
Born on:	³ , 1869	
He was the:	⁴ of ⁵	children in the family
He was not:	a ⁶ student, or very good at ⁷ .	,
	but he worked ⁸	
He had:	a ⁹ mind	
He did things:	because he $^{10}\dots$ to do them	
He studied to He lived and He fought for He wanted In He started pe He did not wa He started a wa He did not lik He wanted al	The things about Gandhi from Chapter One. be a lawyer. worked in South Africa for many years. the rights of white people in the country. dia to be independent from the British. aceful protests. ant to talk to British leaders about Indian independence. women's group. e the caste system in India. I Indian people to be equal. ans "small man".	

Copyright © Ladybird Books Ltd, 2022

Vaishya Untouchables				
S Sudra				
Kshatriya				
Brahmin				
				•••••••
For each question, choose the correct person in Gandh	i's far	nily:	A (Kara	umchand),
B (Putlibai) or C (Kasturba).				
Who did Mohandas call Ba?	Α	В	С	
? Who did not like studying?	Α	В	С	
Who did not want Mohandas to go to England?	Α	В	С	
Who had an important job in the government of Porbandar?	Α	В	С	
Who took Mohandas to the temple after school?	Α	В	С	
1				
	Α	В	С	
	Α	В	С	
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla				
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla				
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla				
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla	nd fro			
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla	nd fro			Two.
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla	nd fro			
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla	nd fro			Two.
Who was ill?	nd fro			Two.
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla	nd fro	om C	Chapter	Two.
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla	nd fro	om C	Chapter	Two.
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla Answer the questions about Chapter Three. When did Mohandas Gandhi go to South Africa?	nd fro	om (Chapter	Two.
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla Answer the questions about Chapter Three. When did Mohandas Gandhi go to South Africa?	nd fro	om (Chapter	Two.
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla Answer the questions about Chapter Three. When did Mohandas Gandhi go to South Africa? Why were people of colour not happy there? Because Where did many people from India and Indonesia work? What did poor people have to give the government?	nd fro	om (Chapter	Two.
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla Answer the questions about Chapter Three. When did Mohandas Gandhi go to South Africa?	nd fro	om (Chapter	Two.
Who was ill? List the things that Mohandas found different in Engla Answer the questions about Chapter Three. When did Mohandas Gandhi go to South Africa? Why were people of colour not happy there? Because Where did many people from India and Indonesia work? What did poor people have to give the government? Who did Gandhi write letters to?	nd fro	om (Chapter	Two.

TEST LEVEL

7 Complete the sentences about Chapter Three. Use one, two or three words. 1 The government in South Africa wanted to from voting. **2** Gandhi stayed in South Africa because he wanted to fight for the Indian people there. **3** Indian people to South Africa on ships. 4 Gandhi talked to people from the South African until the Indians on his ship could go to South Africa. 5 In South Africa, Gandhi was, and he worked hard for his family. **6** Gandhi tried to get poor workersand better toilets./6 8 Choose the correct answers (a, b, c or d) for Chapter Four. 1 Who was Gopal Krishna Gokhale? **a** A doctor in the Boer War. **b** An important person in the South African government. **c** An Indian lawyer. **d** An Indian university teacher. **2** What did he want? **a** The right for Indians to vote in South Africa. **b** Better hospitals. **c** Indian independence from the British. **d** To find jobs for normal Indian people. **3** What did he tell Gandhi to do? **a** Go back to South Africa to study. **b** Travel across India, and talk to normal people. **c** Visit important people in India and talk to them. **d** Work as a lawyer in Delhi. 4 Which of these things was part of the Black Act in South Africa? **a** All Asian people had to carry an ID card. **b** Asian people could not start protests. **c** Every Asian person had to go to the police before they started a new job. d No Asian people could travel in South Africa. 5 Where was Kasturba Gandhi at that time? **a** In government. **b** In India. **c** In prison. **d** In South Africa. **6** Why did the South African government stop the Black Act? **a** Because Gandhi's peaceful protest worked. **b** Because it was too expensive and too difficult. **c** Because there were too many people in prison./6 **d** Because the British government told it to.

Penguin (

Readers

	Ind	ian Nation	al Congres	ss E	British	Gandhi	Iı	ndian
				arted an ashr ught for India				
3 A e: 4 P	xpensive clo	the thes back d making o	to clothes with	1	p	eople.		Then, they sold
2 U o 3 C 4 C 5 A	The Hindu ca Untouchables ther people? Gandhi slept Gandhi stopp Il across Inc Now the child	s could no s homes, with unto bed eating lia, Hindu	t go into te: uchables for thirteer temples	n days	b in c be d ge e an	o to school fo	or parts of t anted Hindu or the first ti dren could r	he city. s to listen to h
Co	mplete the	e text. Ch	oose the	correct wo	rds. There	e are two e	xtra word:	5.
	leaders	truth	equal	Muslims	religions	fights	Hindus	peaceful
and But ³	villages. Th the British ² slims, and th Auslims start ited two par	ey were us ne British r ted a new g ts of India	ually happ to fight – nade Musli group calle (West Pun They wa	y together. H in India and not to fig ims frightened d the Muslim jab and East anted to call t	indus liked I a did not like ght the Britis d of Hindus League, and Bengal) to b he new cour	Muslims, and e this. They we sh. There we d the British e a new coun ntry Pakistan	d Muslims li wanted the ere more Hin helped ther ntry for n, and have V	ndus than n. This group Nest
N wan ⁴ Pak	istan and Ea			ive together h	0			

TEST LEVEL 2

	hundreds31st December 1929one yearsix yearsover 10,0006th April 1919192412th	h April
1 '	When did shops, schools and offices across Bombay close for the day?	
	When did an important British officer, General Dyer, want to stop all protests in the c Amritsar?	ity of
3	How many people were out on the streets of Amritsar the next day?	
4	How many people did General Dyer's officers shoot and kill that day?	
5	How long did the British government send Gandhi to prison for?	
6 `	When did Gandhi come out of prison?	
7 :	How long did Gandhi stay in the ashram to think and to write?	
8	When did the Indian National Congress want the British to give India independence	by?
	rite <i>yes</i> or <i>no</i> about these sentences from Chapter Six. India has sea on three sides.	
	Many Indian people took salt from the sea, and they sold it.	***********
	The 1930 Salt Act made this salt cheap for Indian people.	•••••
4	On 12th March 1930, Gandhi started a long walk from the sea.	•••••
	Gandhi decided not to give the British government money for the sea salt.	•••••
	Gandhi stayed in an expensive hotel in London to talk to the British government.	

TEST LEVEL 2

-		irst World War, and it helped Britain ¹	
World War.	India asked the H	British for independence ²	"thank you" for their help.
In 1940, Win	nston Churchill v	was the leader of Britain. He did not give India	a independence. This
3	Gand	lhi angry, and, in Bombay in August 1942, he t	talked to the people of India
He told then	n to use peaceful	protest to get total independence ⁴	the British.
The Britis	sh government w	as not happy ⁵ the prote	ests. The police arrested
Gandhi, Kas	sturba and many	other Indians and sent them to prison. Kastur	rba ⁶
ill and died i	n prison in 1944		
1 again	another	new	
2 say	said		
3 made	had	to say did	
4 for	from	with	
5 about	around	to	
6 get	got	is getting	
• set	500	is getting	
-			
country for I	Muslims. In man	(not stop). Many people ³ y places across India, Hindus and Muslims ⁴ (stop) eating for many days, but the proble	
country for I Gandhi ⁵	Muslims. In man	y places across India, Hindus and Muslims ⁴	
country for I Gandhi ⁵ too big for o Complete <i>every</i> or no 1 Mohanda 2	Muslims. In man ne man. the sentences 5. s walkedin	y places across India, Hindus and Muslims ⁴	
country for I Gandhi ⁵ too big for or Complete <i>every</i> or no 1 Mohanda 2 food was o	Muslims. In man ne man. the sentences 5. s walked in different.	y places across India, Hindus and Muslims ⁴ (stop) eating for many days, but the proble . Write the correct indefinite pronouns in London because it was ches England was very strange for Mohandas. The	
 country for I Gandhi ⁵ too big for or Complete every or no 1 Mohanda 2 food was of 3 The train 	Muslims. In man ne man. the sentences o. s walkedin different. left the station. O	y places across India, Hindus and Muslims ⁴ (stop) eating for many days, but the proble . Write the correct indefinite pronouns in London because it was che England was very strange for Mohandas. The Gandhi was cold and hungry, and he had	
 country for I Gandhi ⁵ too big for or Complete every or not 1 Mohanda 2 food was of 3 The train 4 But then 0 	Muslims. In man ne man. the sentences 5. s walkedin different. left the station. G Gandhi read	y places across India, Hindus and Muslims ⁴ (stop) eating for many days, but the proble . Write the correct indefinite pronouns in London because it was ches England was very strange for Mohandas. The Gandhi was cold and hungry, and he had	
 country for I Gandhi ⁵ too big for or Complete every or no 1 Mohanda 2 food was or 3 The train 4 But then 0 5 The India 	Muslims. In man ne man. the sentences o. s walked in different. left the station. G Gandhi read in National Cong	y places across India, Hindus and Muslims ⁴ (stop) eating for many days, but the proble . Write the correct indefinite pronouns in London because it was chea England was very strange for Mohandas. The Gandhi was cold and hungry, and he had important in a newspaper. gress wanted the British to give India independ	
 country for I Gandhi ⁵ too big for o Complete every or no 1 Mohanda 2 food was o 3 The train 4 But then 0 5 The India On this da 	Muslims. In man ne man. the sentences 5. s walkedin different. left the station. G Gandhi read un National Cong ay, the British go	y places across India, Hindus and Muslims ⁴ (stop) eating for many days, but the proble . Write the correct indefinite pronouns in London because it was ches England was very strange for Mohandas. The Gandhi was cold and hungry, and he had important in a newspaper. gress wanted the British to give India independ vernment did	
 country for I Gandhi ⁵ too big for o Complete every or no 1 Mohanda 2 food was o 3 The train 4 But then 0 5 The India On this da 	Muslims. In man ne man. the sentences 5. s walkedin different. left the station. G Gandhi read un National Cong ay, the British go	y places across India, Hindus and Muslims ⁴ (stop) eating for many days, but the proble . Write the correct indefinite pronouns in London because it was chea England was very strange for Mohandas. The Gandhi was cold and hungry, and he had important in a newspaper. gress wanted the British to give India independ	
 country for I Gandhi ⁵ too big for o Complete every or no 1 Mohanda 2 food was o 3 The train 4 But then 0 5 The India On this da 	Muslims. In man ne man. the sentences 5. s walkedin different. left the station. G Gandhi read un National Cong ay, the British go	y places across India, Hindus and Muslims ⁴ (stop) eating for many days, but the proble . Write the correct indefinite pronouns in London because it was ches England was very strange for Mohandas. The Gandhi was cold and hungry, and he had important in a newspaper. gress wanted the British to give India independ vernment did	
 country for I Gandhi ⁵ too big for o Complete every or no 1 Mohanda 2 food was o 3 The train 4 But then 0 5 The India On this da 	Muslims. In man ne man. the sentences 5. s walkedin different. left the station. G Gandhi read un National Cong ay, the British go	y places across India, Hindus and Muslims ⁴ (stop) eating for many days, but the proble . Write the correct indefinite pronouns in London because it was ches England was very strange for Mohandas. The Gandhi was cold and hungry, and he had important in a newspaper. gress wanted the British to give India independ vernment did	(want) a new (fight em ⁶

	e		(young) in his	family.	
2 Gandhi waited at	the station all 1	night and got			igry).
3 Life for Indians in	South Africa v	was now			lt) than before.
					he wanted to sit and
travel with norma			•		
5 Gokhale wanted t	1 1	Indian people to	o have		
	1	1 1			
Circle the correc	t words.				
1 Gandhi belief / 1		dia and the Indi	an people		
2 Gokhale wanted 0			1 1	independent t	00
3 Mohandas's fathe:	0		-	-	
his mother.	1 Was III / IIIII	css , and, every	aay anter senio	51, 1 1 1011a11(tas 110	ipeu inni anu
	roup halped :	iumod / ini	neople in the	Roon Wan in S-	uth Africa
4 The ambulance g					uui Airica.
5 Mohandas learne	-	-		-	
6 He learned to alw	ays tell the tru	e / truth and t	o help people.		
Complete these l officer	ists. Put the arrest	words from t	he box into r	the correct ca lawyer	ategories. prison
-					
officer ashram	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison
officer ashram Actions:	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison
officer ashram Actions: Places:	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison
officer ashram Actions: Places:	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison
	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison
officer ashram Actions: Places:	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison university
officer ashram Actions: Places:	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison university
officer ashram Actions: Places:	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison university
officer ashram Actions: Places:	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison university
officer ashram Actions: Places:	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison university
officer ashram Actions: Places:	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison university
officer ashram Actions: Places:	arrest	general	vote	lawyer	prison university

20 Read the definitions. Choose the correct words from the box. There are two extra words. rights colony mind equal protest government salt power cotton respect 1 A group of important people. They say what must happen in a country. **2** You like a person because they did good and right things. You the person. **3** A country that is ruled (= says what must happen) by another place or country. 4 People are able to have or do the same things. **5** A group of people think that something is wrong. They stand or walk together, shout, etc. 6 It is white and comes from sea water or the ground. We often put it on food. 7 Everyone must be able to have or do some things. These things are our 8 It grows in the ground. You can make clothes from it. /8

Total...../130

Copyright © Ladybird Books Ltd, 2022

